
 

 

Hi everyone! 

Our new swimming pool changing room has been amazing as 
we wait for the summer to arrive.  The students love the hot 
showers and are not missing their cold walk back to the main 
school changing rooms.  

We enjoyed our official Beaucroft College opening recently 
with a presentation featuring our wonderful College students. 
This included the premiere of our new Beaucroft College film 
that will shortly be on the Beaucroft website.  Please look out 
for it next week.  It was a wonderful opportunity to showcase 
our facility and staff and 
students were wonderful 

ambassadors.  It was lovely to welcome back previous students, 
including Peter Rolf who unveiled his amazing artwork.   Do check 
the website for additional photographs.   

Please 
support 
our new College venture if you are able 
to, by bringing your bicycle along to our 
cycle surgeon pop up every Wednesday 
morning - complete bike MOT and service 
for £20. 

 
Click for Article on Dorset Council Website 

 

Summer term is our 
residential season where many of our students have the opportunity to transfer 
skills, promoting independence.  They are great opportunities - let’s hope the sun 
shines! 

Enjoy the sunshine - at last! 

Diane / Joe 
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Beaucroft Foundation School 
 

VISION: Every student to engage, enjoy and achieve. 
Developing self-esteem and resilience in preparation for adulthood.  

Engage, Enjoy, Achieve! 

Our aims and values for our Beaucroft Community are to THRIVE: 

Thoughtful, Happy & safe, Resilient, Valued and Empowered. 

https://www.dorsetcouncil.gov.uk/news/beaucroft-college-opens-its-doors-


 

 

Diary Dates: 

 

(See below for full list of future 
events) 

 

Last day Year 14s:  June 28th  

Last day of term:  July 19th 

Summer BBQ:  July 5th, 5pm. 

Parent Support  

 

Mandy and Catherine can be 
contacted via email or phone 
to offer parent support: 
 

m.guy@beaucroft.dorset.sch.uk 

c.ephgrave@beaucroft.dorset.sch.uk 


